
Edward N. Basha III
                                         President and CEO      

Valued Customers & Friends,  

These last few weeks have been trying for us all. We are all stressed and many are nervous about 
what the future holds. During all of this, there is one thing I know for sure. Bashas’ Family of Stores 
will remain open, we will continue stocking our shelves, will continue cleaning and sanitizing our 
stores to protect you and our store members. We are and will continue to work around the clock 
to ensure you have fresh food to feed your families. And we will do as much as we can to support 
every community that we serve.

I want to take a moment to thank you, our customers as well. Thank you for your kindness and 
patience, both to our stores teams and to each other, as we navigate these unchartered waters. 
One of the most important things we can do during a time like this is to be kind and considerate 
of others. Our store members are working diligently to serve you and your kind words of
appreciation mean a great deal.

As we work diligently to obtain the needed groceries and restock our stores, I encourage each of 
you to shop responsibly by taking only what you need to get by. The unprecedented demand has 
put a strain on the food supply chain these last few weeks nationwide. If we all just take what we 
need, it will be easier to provide for all.

Finally, I would like to thank all Bashas’ Family of Stores members for their heroic efforts these 
last weeks. At Bashas’, we call our employees members, because they really are part of our family. 
These incredible individuals go above-and-beyond every day to ensure our community is taken 
care of, that our stores are clean and safe and we all owe them a great deal of thanks!
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